
Bayside Council
Serving Our Community

13th November 2024

Our Ref: SF23/3252
Our Contact: City Projects (02) 9562 1564
DA Reference: DA-2024/50

Mr Brendon Clendenning
Independent Assessor

Dear Brendon,

Council is committed to being a green, resilient and sustainable Council and we are actively 
looking to partner to promote and facilitate emerging technologies.

The Botany Aquatic Centre redevelopment design documents an additional substation to 
future proof the facility and will have provision for powering up to 35 EV Charging Stations, 
as required by Bayside Council’s DCP. Council’s commitment to delivering charging stations 
for our community is reflected in the significant financial investment that we will be making 
by installing this substation, including conduits and wiring to facilitate the implementation of 
the future EV Chargers.

Council will install two fully compliant EV Charging spaces for the day of opening and commit 
to the installation of all EV Charging Stations within 5 years of the date of Occupation 
Certificate.

This ensures that Council can implement the most up to date technologies as it improves in 
the coming years.

Yours sincerely,

Meredith Wallace
General Manager
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